
Special Road District #8 

P.O. Box 646 

LaPine, OR. 97739 

 

   Minutes of the meeting held November 21, 2017 

 

Call to Order: 

Chairman Gary Miller called the meeting to order 7:32 p.m. at the La Pine Senior Center.  

There were 8 members present. 

 

Minutes: 

Minutes of the October 17th meeting were read and a motion made and seconded to 

accept the minutes as read.  Motion passed. 

 

Treasurer’s Report: 

NaDynne Lewis gave the treasurer’s report in Colleen’s absence with an ending balance 

for October 2017 of $11,433.43.  Motion was made and seconded to accept treasurer's 

report as read.  Motion passed. 

  

New Bills:  

 A new bill for the meeting room for $35 was received. 

 

Correspondence: SDAO magazine came.  

 

Old Business: 

Chair Gary’s position is up in December, but his house may not close for a while. He is 

willing to run meeting in January if required. We need a new president/chair. If anyone is 

interested, come to a meeting and get an application. (Application will also available on 

the website.) 

  

New Business:  

We won’t be able to afford to do all the roads with dust abatement this coming summer 

as we did this past summer. It depends on our winter snowfall and how much snow 

removal we have done. We might be able to have the roads graded again this year, if they 

dry out before the snow and ice hit.  

  

Next Meeting: 
 There will be no meeting in December. The next meeting will be January 16th, 2017 at 

 7:30 P.M. at the Senior Center, 16450 Victory Way, La Pine. 

 

Adjournment:   

There being no further business a motion was made and seconded to adjourn the 

 meeting. The meeting was adjourned by Chairman Gary Miller at 7:48 pm 

 

Respectfully submitted: 

 

Melanie Butler, Secretary 


